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YOUR VOICE IN THE STATE HOUSE
Dear Friends,

It’s been such a difficult year, but I want to thank you and your family for the sacrifices you have made 
to protect the health and safety of our community. We will do everything we can this session and beyond 
to confront the economic and health challenges of this devastating pandemic.

As your State Representative, I look forward to continuing to serve you in the General Assembly. These are 
hard times. Please know that I can be a resource to connect you and your family to services from our state 
government. Please email me with any questions, suggestions or comments you would like to share. 

Stay safe and be well,

REP. JANE GARIBAY
Windsor/Windsor Locks 
60th Assembly District

COMMITTEE ASSIGNMENTS
Human Services, Vice Chair

Aging
Commerce

Main Street Working Group, Co-Chair



State RepReSentative Jane GaRibay

 – Safety and a community-driven recovery

 – COVID-19 Vaccine Research and Distribution
 – Lowering the Cost of Prescription Drugs
 – Creating a Public Option for Healthcare
 – Legalizing Sports Betting
 – Funding Green Energy Initiatives
 – Voting Rights and Access: 

• Early Voting 
• No Excuse Absentee Ballots 

 – Downtown/Small Business Development
 – Legalizing Recreational Marijuana
 – Tax Equity
 – Pedestrian Safety

WHAT I’M WORKING ON

To find out when and where you can receive the COVID-19 vaccine, visit portal.ct.gov/Vaccine-Portal. Let’s all 
do our part to keep our communities safe! 

I WANT 
TO HEAR 

FROM  YOU!

Phone: 860-882-8842

Email: Jane.Garibay@cga.ct.gov 

www.housedems.ct.gov/Garibay

www.facebook.com/RepJaneGaribay

WHAT I’M FIGHTING FOR


